
Hello Everyone,  

  Spring is finally here! This month I am introducing some 

exciting new things. In honor of Earth Day, we will be doing 

activities that incorporate taking care of our earth and 

environment. We will be learning how to recycle and reuse 

gathered materials. I will also be introducing planting and 

flower arranging. Please see the bulletin board for needed 

items.  

 In April we will learn about a new continent. We will dive 

into the culture, foods and animals of  South America. If you 

have traveled to South America and have any pictures that 

you would like to share please e-mail to them to me.  

 The weather this month is still wildly unpredictable. Please 

help your child pick appropriate clothes to wear and bring to 

school. Also, please take a moment to check your child's 

cubby for weather appropriate extra clothes. 

 Parent Teacher Conference sign-up sheets will be 

available soon. Please take a moment to sign up for your half 

hour slot.  

Sincerely,  

Miss Savannah 

 

 

 

All School Bulletin 

 

Monday, April 16th 
Individual Picture Day 
 
Friday, April 19th 
Spirit Day - 70’s Style 
 
Monday, April 22 
Earth Day 
 
April 25th & 26th 
Parent Teacher Conferences 
No School 
 
 
 
Monday, May 27th 
No School - Memorial Day  
 
Wednesday, May 29th 
Last Day of School  
Early Release 12:30pm  
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